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Planned Giving Committee

NHH FOUNDATION PLANNED GIVING COMMITTEE
The Planned Giving Committee is an advisory working committee, providing guidance and support
for Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation's gift planning endeavours and acting as advocates
for the program. Volunteer committee members are appointed based on their Estate, trust, tax,
insurance and financial planning expertise. Members generously share their time to help NHH
Foundation staff and potential donors receive helpful information.

To learn more about our giving programs, visit NHHFoundation.ca

Privacy Policy
For more information on the protection of your personal information, please visit
NHHFoundation.ca/Privacy.

In addition to our bi-annual print newsletters, NHH Foundation shares news
and information such as donor profiles, grateful patient stories, staff features,
and upcoming events digitally throughout the year. If you'd like to sign up to
receive this in your email inbox:

Subscribe at NHHFoundation.ca
OR contact jgilmer@nhh.ca or (905) 372-6811 ext. 3075.

Foundation News & Events
WANT TO HEAR MORE?
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